
 
Knights of Columbus 

Edward A. O’Neil Assembly 1534 

P.O. Box 590146 

Tamarac FL 33359-0146 

 

 
Dated Material Please Rush 

 

 

     ASSEMBLY COUNCILS 
John A. Hill #4955 

St. Gabriel Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL  33062 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Mondays 

GK. Dan Davis 

954-427-6778 

 

      Msgr. John J. O’Looney #6590 

St Vincent Catholic Church 

Margate, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesday 

GK .Angelo Sardo 

954-548-7550 

            Coral Springs #8838 

St Andrew Catholic Church 

Coral Springs, FL 

Meeting 1st & 3rd Thursday 

 

              St Joseph # 12872 

St Elizabeth of Hungary Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

GK. Joseph Lucien 

754-235-8313 

             

Our Lady Queen of Heaven #13334 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

No. Lauderdale, FL 

Meeting 2nd  & 4th Wednesday 

GK. Mike Addesso 

954–557-7022 

 

             St. Malachy’s  #13355 

St Malachy’s Catholic Church 

Tamarac, FL 

Meetings 1st & 3rd Tuesday 

GK Glenn Fonticella   

954-290-1572 

  

St Henry’s Council 14698 

St Henry Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

GK, Michael Cherup 

954-240-4238 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September – October 2013 

ASSEMBLY OFFICERS—2013/2014 
Navigator Manny Castano 954-670-3857 

Friar F. Dominick O’Dwyer 954-227-8949 

Captain Michael Cherup 954-240-4238 

Pilot 

Admiral 

Dan Davis 

Reyes Carrizales PGK, 

PFN 

954-427-6778 

954-695-0998 

Comptroller Harry Whitford PFN 954-649-3210 

Scribe John Rebescher 954-275-3379 

Purser Ron Harper PFN 954-471-6407 

In Sentinel 

In Sentinel 

O Sentinel 

Bill Ford 

George Hudak 

Phillo Pierre Michel 

954-970-6987 

 

954-695-7714 

O Sentinel Tom McKee PGK 954-227-8949 

1 yr. Trustee Jack Fallon PGK 954-971-5284 

2 yr. Trustee Fred Schweitzer PGK 954-973-0454 

3 yr. Trustee Eugene Bergeron 

PGK,PFN 

954-968-3428 

   

 

DIRECTORS / CHAIRMAN 
    

Color Corp Commander 

Program Director 

John O’Toole PFN 

Michael Cherup 

954-345-8227 

954-240-4238 

Membership Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Retention Chairman Ron Harper PFN 954-471-6407 

Recruitment Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Religious Chairman Richard  Allen 954-598-0649 

Patriotic Chairman Thomas McKee 954-646-5567 

Sick & Memorial Chairman Jim Kelleher  954-718-8434 

Veteran Chairman Mike Addesso 954-557-7022 

Editors  John Rebescher 

                 

954-275-3379 

 

A SALUTE TO OUR PAST FAITHFUL NAVIGATORS 
Walter Millar Jack Spanola dec’d Jim Cunningham dec 

Earl Mills dec’d Frank Cennamo dec’d Robert Young  dec’d 

Robert Dugdale dec’d Rocco Bochetto dec’d Martin Knecht Jr. 

Albert Vincent, dec’d Robert Collins Don E. Vettorel 

Lindley Shipley Ray Gauthier James DiStefano dec’d 

Warren Castline decd Thomas Armento dec’d Tom Neale 

Michael Zofchak dec’d James Zilai dec’d Jim Daly 

Frank Bonniol dec’d 

Anthony Marro dec’d 

Frank Dvorak dec’d 

Edward Jancas dec’d 

James Cupp 

Richard Chisholm dec’d 

Carmen Caliguire dec’d 

 

Adam Richter, dec’d 

Stephen Press dec’d 

Tim Seifert 

Drew Cavan dec’d 

Doug Murray 

Martin Gabriel dec’d 

John O’Toole 

 

Ed Mottola Jr. 

Lou Cimaglia Jr. 

Nick Zurzolo 

Harry Whitford 

Ron Harper 

Eugene Bergeron 

Reyes Carrizales 

Louis Barrera 
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The Patriot July – August 2013 

“One Nation Under God” 

Volume 42, Issue 1 
 

September Meetings 
Officer Meeting  

Tuesday, September 3, 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business meeting 

Monday September 16, 7:30PM  

October Meetings 
Officers Meeting 

Monday October 7, 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business Meeting 

Monday October 21, 7:30 PM 

All Business and Social Meetings are held at 
Saint Vincent Community Parish 

6350 NW 18 Street 

Margate Florida 
 

 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S REPORT 
SK Manny Castano 

Macastano@att.net 
954-670-3857 

My Brother Sir Knights: 

 

Greetings from the Edward A. O'Neil Assembly 1534 and all of 

the new officers. Great things are happening in our Assembly… 

 

On Saturday August 17th, there was a 4th Degree exemplification 

which took place at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church in 

Coral Springs, Florida.  Over 200 candidates received the 4th and 

final degree of the order.  Approximately 26 of these new Sir 

Knights belong to our Assembly from the various Councils 

within our district. Let us extend our congratulations to these new 

Sir Knights and welcome them to our Assembly. Let us also 

encourage them to actively participate in meetings, functions, 

Etc.   Please encourage these new Sir Knights to join the Color 

Corps, which is the most visible arm of the Knights of Columbus. 

I also want to say "Thank You" to all of the Knights that assisted 

in making this a very successful and memorable event, without 

their help it would not have been possible. 

 

Our officers meeting day has been changed from the last Monday 

of each month to the first Monday of each month.  In addition, 

our officers voted to change our Assembly meeting dress code 

and will now be wearing white oxford shirts and black pants in 

place of tuxedo as done in the past. Please make it a point to 

come to our meetings and see these shirts. Members wishing to  

purchase one can do so by contacting our Purser SK Ron Harper, 

the cost is $25 to $28 dollars each and can be ordered with your 

name engraved over the pocket. 

 

Please keep reading your Patriot in particular the Captain's report 

for up and coming   

events. 

 

God bless you all and we look forward to your active 

participation in all Assembly matters. 

  

Vivat Jesus 

Manny A Castano, Faithfull Navigator 

 

  

FAITHFUL CAPTAIN’S REPORT 
        SKMichaelCherup 

   mcherup@comcast.net  
               954-240-4238 

Brother Sir Knights: 

Thank you for your support as your Scribe this past year, and 

your trust in electing me to the position as your Captain.  I pledge 

to do whatever is necessary to carry out my duties.  By us all 

working together, it will be fun and gratifying, planning and 

make happen successful Assembly events.  Our first will be, 

Officer Installation and Pot Luck Dinner Dance on September 

14th, at St. Henry’s.  I am working on a Veterans Social in Nov. 

and our Christmas Party in Dec.  Dates times and places to be 

announced when finalized.  Only by each of us working together 

in the spirit of Charity, Unity and Fraternity will we succeed. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Michael Cherup – Faithful Captain 

 

FAITHFUL PILOT’S REPORT 
SK Dan Davis 

954-427-6778 

Sir Knights: 

 

As we get into the new fraternal year, I am still learning the job. 

However, I want to say a special thanks to my Brothers who 

come early and help set up and those who remain to assist with 

clean-up. We hope to have a key to the closet soon and keep all 

of our supplies in one place. With Constitution Day in Sep and 

Columbus Day in Oct, don't pass the opportunity to display and 

honor our FLAG.  

 

Vivat Jesus 

Dan Davis, Faithful Pilot 

 

FAITHFUL AdmIRAL’S REPORT 
SK Reyes Carrizales, PFN 

954-696-0998 
My Brother Sir Knights, we have started the new fraternal year 

with a great display of Charity, Unity and Fraternity, in our 

combined effort at the Fourth Degree Exemplification held on 

August 17th at St Elizabeth Ann Seton Church.  To see the 

participation of so many Sir Knights working in Unity to make 

this event stand out in the memory of all the new Sir Knights.  I 

ask that you continue to step up and support your Assembly in 

the many events planned for this year.  I look forward to seeing 

you at our next meeting held on the Third Monday of the month 

at St Vincent’s. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Reyes Carrizales, Faithful Admiral 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Macastano@att.net
mailto:mcherup@comcast.net


 3 

  

FAITHFUL COmPTROLLER’S REPORT 
SK Harry Whitford, PFN 

kofcwhit@att,net.  
954-649-3210 

My Brothers all, 

I bring you good tidings. Our membership as of now is 231. 

Better news, 9 transferring members from Assembly 3092 (Boca 

Raton) into our Assembly. Our exemplification was outstanding. 

Twenty seven (27) new members. This will bring our total 

membership to 267 members. All of our hard work really paid 

off. I want to thank all of the Grand Knights and members that 

made this possible. Thank you so much for all you do. God Bless 

you all.  
 

Vivat Jesus 

HARRY J. WHITFORD JR. 

Faithful Comptroller, Edward A. O’Neil ASM #1534 

954-649-3210       kofcwhit@hotmail.com 

P.O. Box 590146  

Tamarac, Florida  33359-0146 

 

                              

                                PURSER’S REPORT 
SK Ron Harper, PFN 

Clotog361@hotmail.com 

954-471-6407 

Sir Knights:   

   
As we go into the final quarter of our financial year. At 84% we 

have probably collected the last of our 2013-2014 dues. Our 

approximate income for the rest of the year will be $75.00 from 

50/50, $55.00 from interest on CD and any profit we make on our 

two coming events. Our bank balance as of Aug. 31 is $819.24. 

Our estimated fixed expenses for the rest of the year: Patriot - 

#250.00, Fin. Comptroller Expenses - $250.00 and Refreshment 

at Officer and Business Meetings - $250.00. This will leave us 

with approx. $200.00 at years end, SO unless we really make an 

effort at our Installation and Veterans D/D, the Veterans and 

Seminarians will go lacking again. May you all have a wonderful 

Labor Day and Columbus Day. 

  
Vivat Jesus 

Ron Harper, Faithful Purser 

 

EDWARd A. O’NEILL COLOR CORPS 
SK John J O’Toole, PFN,  

Commander 

954-345-8227 

Johnjo2l@aol.com 
 

Color Corps Report for July-August 

 

June 29   Our Lady of Fatima Village Square Rosary was 

celebrated at Our Lady, Queen of Heaven Catholic Church in 

North Lauderdale. The Legion of Mary group at the church 

borrowed our large rosary and marched around the front of the 

church reciting the Joyful Mysteries of the Rosary. It was a warm 

summer day with temperatures in the 90’s, but there were about 

24 parishioners taking part in the event. Participating in the Color 

Corps were F.N. Lou Barrera and Commander John O’Toole  

Aug 7 Our District Master, James Schonefeld has requested the 

Color Corps for the blessing of the new location for the Fort 

Lauderdale Respect Life Office. We escorted Archbishop  

 

 

 

Thomas Wenski. The event was very well attended by Respect 

Life members, the clergy, and members of the Knights of  

 

Columbus, both in regalia and not. In all, there were over 100 

people there to greet the Archbishop as he arrived.  Those 

participating in the Color Corps came from two local Assemblies, 

the Father Michael Mullaly Assembly #0157 and the Edward A. 

O'Neil Assembly #1534. Participating from the Mullaly 

Assembly were Dave Bernert,, Steve Bartanowitz, F.N. Dave 

Goch, and Commander David Osterberger. From the O'Neil 

Assembly, Harry Whitford, Ron Harper, Gene Bergeron, and 

Commander John O'Toole  

 

August 17   There was a Fourth Degree Exemplification held at 

Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton Church in Coral Springs. In 

preparation of this event, there were several meetings of the Five 

Assemblies in Broward County, as well as practice for a Color 

Guard, (Those men who present and retire the colors), under the 

tutelage of Tommy Thompson, our former Marshal from 

Plantation and Jim Kelly of the Boca Raton Assembly  
 

The Event was a great success. I want to thank all who 

participated in this event. There were 193 candidates, that means 

that there were 40 members of the Color Corps escorting the 

candidates, an additional 10 Color Guards handling the flags, 6 

Knights of the Pillow, as well as additional members who were 

helping out, not the least were the 17 members who help serve 

the food at the banquet, and helped out parking cars, doing the 

readings at Mass, and selling merchandize and tickets for the 

Master. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

John O’Toole, Color Corps Commander    

 

Editor’s Note 

    Would you like to be a Patron of the Patriot? 
     If you would like to subsidize the cost of postage, for the 

delivery of your “PATRIOT”, or would like to memorialize a 

deceased Brother Knight or Loved One, then send an additional 

$5.00 for each line along with your dues bill in December 

 

Sick Call 
    Please keep the following brothers in your prayers. Father 

Kidnay of Queen of Heaven Church in North Lauderdale ,Jim 

Cupp PSD, Peter Marchese, Angelo Bavaro, Jesus Castillo, Joe 

Sardo Sr,  Santo Arico, Tony Fontana, Frank Mastrarrigo, John 

Keil, Robert Cabello Jr., Mike Visconti, George Hudak, Tom 

McKee, Richard Allen  

 

Upcoming Council Events 
#13355 St. Malachy’s 

BINGO  - September 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th; October 2nd, 9th, 

16th, 23rd, 30th 

Italian Night Dinner Dance – Saturday, September 28th , 

6:30pm St. Malachy’s Parish Hall.  Tickets - $20.00 per person; 

$10.00 children 6 to 10 yrs., under 6 are free.  Call John 

Rebescher 954-275-3379 or Glen Fonteciella 954-476-1383 for 

tickets. 

Pancake Breakfast – September 8th & October 13th 

 

#14698 St. Henry’s 

Pancake Plus Breakfast September 8th and October 13th –

8:00am – 11:30am 

Annual Polish Night with CCW – Homemade Pierogi Dinner 

November 2nd 
 

mailto:kofcwhit@att,net
mailto:kofcwhit@hotmail.com
mailto:Johnjo2l@aol.com
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OUR 2013 PATRONS 
OFFICERS 

Rev. Dominick O’Dwyer– Friar 

Manny & Gladys Castano – 

Faithful Navigator 

Reyes & Sylvia Carrizales - 

Admiral 

Michael Cherup – Captain 

Dan Davis - Pilot 

John Rebescher - Scribe 

Ron & Mary Harper - Purser 

Harry Whitford – Comptroller 

Jack & Dottie & Fallon – 1 Yr. 

Trustee 

Fred & Mary Schweitzer - 2Yr. 

Trustee 

Eugene & Marie Bergeron– 

Trustee – 3
rd

 Yr. Trustee 
 

 

In memory of all the Aborted 

Babies 

In memory of Manuel & 

Mercedes Castano 

In memory of Mary and Lou 

Cimaglia Sr. 

In memory of Andrew J Daly 

Sr, SK 

In memory of Philip J DePaola 

In memory of Olga Gabriel 

In memory of Blanche & 

Herman Gamache   

In memory of Alice & Ben 

Gurreri, SK 

In memory of Marie T. Hoefler 

In memory of Evelyn Notebaert 

In memory of John & Kathlyn  

O’Toole Sr. 

In memory of Kay Collins 

In Memory of Mitzi Cupp 

In memory of Mary Contino 

In memory of Anna Nigra 

Vettorel 

Past Faithful Navigators 

 

Jim Cupp, PSD, FM, PFN 

Bob Collins, PFN, FSS 

Don Vettorel FSS PFN 

Jim Daly  PFN, PGK 

John O’Toole, PFN 

Ron Harper, PFN 

Tom Neale, PFN 

Timothy J. Seifert, PFN 

Harry Whitford, PFN 

Lou Cimaglia,Jr. PFN 

Eugene Bergeron –PFN 

Reyes Carrizales – PGK, PFN 

Marie & Gene Bergeron 

 PFN, PGK 

 Louis Barrera, PFN, PGK 

Eleanor & Robert Cameron, SK 

John  Rebescher SK 

Manny & Gladys Castano, SK 

Lou Cimaglia, Jr. PGK, PFN, 

FDD 

Dorothy & Jack Fallon SK, 

PGK 

Don Vettorel  FSS, PFN  

 

Roseann & Joseph Palopoli SK 

Tom Bloggett SK 

James Caniford SK 

 

 



 5 

 

 
  

EDWARD A. O’NEIL ASSEMBLY 1534  
OFFICERS INSTALLATION  
 
  
St. Henrys “Hideway”  
McNab/Andrews, Pompano Beach  
Saturday , Sept. 14, 2013  
Installation—6:30pm Dinner—7:00pm  

 
  

POT LUCK  
Whatever you like best  
****BRING IT ****  
We will like it too  

 
  
Tickets $10 per person Drink Tickets $1.00 each or 6 tickets for $5.00  
Drinks: Soda, or Water—1 ticket, Beer or Wine - 2 tickets  
(Assembly to Provide Roast Turkey and Baked Ham)   
Music By: Sandra “The Nightingale” Borden  
Dress Code: 4th Degree Members - Tux w/Social Baldric  
Other Guests—Jacket and Tie   
EVERYONE WELCOME  
Bring your Friends & Brother Knights  
For Information/Reservations Contact:  
Michael Cherup: 954-240-4238 email: mcherup@bellsouth.net  
Manny Castano: 954-670-3857 email: manny@comcast.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:manny@comcast.net
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Italian Night 

Dinner and Dance 

 
Saturday Sept. 28, 2013, 6:30PM 

 

Baked Ziti, Meatballs, Salad, Rolls & Dessert. 

Beer and Wine will be provided 

B.Y.O.B. 

      Dancing to D.J. Steve 

 

     Saint Malachy Parish Hall 
   6200 N. University Drive, Tamarac, Fl. 

 

      Donation $20.00 Per Person, 10 to 6 $10.00, under 6 Free 

     Come and join in on the fun, Reserve a table now! 

 

   Tickets on sale after all the Masses, or call: 

John Rebescher 954-275-3379 or Glenn Fonteciella           

954-476-1383 
 


